
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

This week, as always, we started off with story time. 
During story time we listened to the story 'Rosie's 
Walk'. Following on from our carpet time discussion 
we developed our positional language and 
challenged each other to place Rosie in different 
positions on the farm. We also thought of a new 
hazard for the fox! 

During outdoor play we wanted to become Rosie 
and walk around our own obstacle course. Following 
instructions, we moved in different ways just like 
her.  

 

Chick News… 
We have been so lucky caring for our 6 chicks this 
week. All 6 that hatched are boys, please see the 
homework challenge this weekend. 
We learnt about the life cycle of a hen and had our 
photographs taken with them too. 

Story of the Week 

 
 

Rhyme of the Week 
5 warm eggs in an incubator  

Tip tap tip tap and a little bit later 
Broken shell in an incubator,  

1 chick on the floor!  
 

Continue song…5,4,3,2,1 

 

Magical Moments 
If you would like to share your child’s learning and achievement’s at home with us, you can do this by uploading photographs or 

video recordings to Seesaw. Thank you! 

Homework Challenge 
As we care for our chicks until next Thursday we need to name them!  

We would love your suggestions to name our 6 boys. 
Please discuss a posible name with your child over the weeknd and write it down to 

pass over to staff on Monday morning. We will then take a vote 
We look forward to hearing your suggestions. 

 
 



Next week … 

 Wednesday 25th May 

Acorn Farm will be visiting 
school. We are really looking 

forward to meeting and petting 
the animals and their young. 

Please inform staff or return the 
slip (on the letter) if your child 
has any allergies. Thank you  

  

Thursday 26th May 

We are celebrating the Queens 
Platinum Jubilee. Children are to 

come to school on this day 
dressed in colours red, blue or 

white. We will be having a 
garden party as part of the 

celebrations. 

 


